
 

 

GILA RIVER INDIAN COMMUNITY 
Community Council Secretary’s Office  

 

 

NOTICE 
 
 

The first regular 
Community Council meeting scheduled for  

Wednesday, January 1, 2025 
has been canceled. 

 
 
 

All items from the Standing Committee meetings of 

December 23 – 24, 2024 and January 6 – 8, 2025  

will be heard at the  

January 15, 2025  

regular Council meeting. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please direct any questions to  

Shannon White, Community Council Secretary 

 at (520) 562-9721 

 or Shannon.White@gric.nsn.us 
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